
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friends of Nathaniel Newton Spring Disco! 

 
 
We are having a spring disco for Year One and Two children on Friday 1st 
March, where Wizard Kids Disco will be providing the entertainment. 
 
Tickets are priced at £3.00 per child and are available on ParentPay 
now. Each child will receive a food bag containing a drink, crisps and 
sweets. 
 
The party will run from 3.15pm until 4.15pm when you will be able to 
collect your child from the playground.  
 
Tickets are now available to purchase on ParentPay ONLY.  
 
Ticket sales will close on Wednesday 28th February. No further 
tickets will be able to be purchased after this date. 
 
If your child suffers from any allergies or other medical conditions that we 
may need to be aware of for this event please add this to the notes section 
of the ParentPay payment item when purchasing your ticket. 
 
Please note: if your child does not cope well with loud noises and 
busy environments, please do not book them in to this event. The 
‘Friends of’ team do not have the capacity to support them outside of the 
disco area. 
 
Thank You 
Friends of Nathaniel Newton 
 

   
 


